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THE DST-NRF CENTRE OF EXCELLENCE IN  
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“A bouquet of statistical problems” 
 

Friday, 28 June 2019 
10h30-11h30 

CoE-MaSS Seminar Room, 1st floor, MSB, Wits. 
 

A question often posed is, “where and when can I use the 

statistical methods I have been taught?”. This presentation 

will attempt to provide an answer to this question by 

discussing statistical techniques and methodologies that 

have been used for consulting, research and general 

interest purposes. In particular, the presentation will 

discuss topics of interest to those who enjoy sports statistics, and general 

applications from simple linear regression models to resampling methods for 

boundary estimation problems. 

 

Email: gary.sharp@mandela.ac.za 

 



 
 
You can connect to all CoE-MaSS weekly seminar 
series remotely using Vidyo.  

1. Click on this link to connect to the CoE-MaSS 
Seminar Room  

2. Type in your display name (e.g. UKZN-NameSurname)  

3. Click Go.  
 
If you have trouble connecting, please phone the 
Technical Support Officer on duty in-venue between 
10h00-10h25 on +27(0)11 717 6079. This phone will 
not be answered once the seminar has started. 
 
 

 
Important videoconferencing netiquette:  
Please mute your microphone so that there is no 
feedback from your side into the virtual room. During 
the Q&A slot you can then unmute your microphone 
if you have a question to ask the speaker. Thank you. 

http://wits-vc.tenet.ac.za/flex.html?roomdirect.html&key=y0SSOwFsvsidbzg4qFdWXvvQtyI
http://wits-vc.tenet.ac.za/flex.html?roomdirect.html&key=y0SSOwFsvsidbzg4qFdWXvvQtyI

